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Comments: The closure of the 300 road between the 60 and 260 will put a limitations in areas we can access

while hunting and camping. By closing this road you will put more users and pressure on adjacent roads in the

area. Every time I drive the 300 road past the turnoff to black canyon lake it's doeanr seem to be maintained very

well so it can't be a cost issue. I would be interested why this is being considered. I've never seen the area being

patrolled by forest service or Game and Fish if this closure is related to the forest being destroyed. With the

population expanding in Arizona by closing this portion of the road you will put greater pressure on other areas

already being over run. My vote is to keep it open and patrol more and give more citations to those breaking the

law. 


